
PRESS RELEASE 

CARERS ENJOY MUSICAL MIXTURE  

 

Registered Charity 1152293 

 

Chippenham-based Charity Fun4All, which aims to give Carers and those they Care for a break, 

continued its programme of activities on 23 Aug 2019 with a Fish and Chip Luncheon and some new 

entertainment.   

23 Members were treated to a wonderful hour of entertainment from a Group called Santana.  They 

sang various music styles including jazz, blues, rock and roll and country.  Hubert interspersed the 

singing with little stories and banter which had everybody laughing as well as some instrumental 

music. A brilliant time was had by all with a resounding request for them to return next year. 

Our Programme for 2019 continues on September 13 when we have our annual visit to the Italian 

restaurant La Passionne. That is followed on 27 September when we have a buffet luncheon in the 

Rotary Hall plus a welcome return visit by The Willbees.   

We welcome enquiries from anyone who is a Carer 24/7 and are in need of a break.  You would be 

made very welcome to join in with our monthly events which are put on at minimal cost in the Rotary 

Hall, Station Hill, Chippenham.  Please contact 01249 654390 for further information or visit our 

Website fun4all.org.uk 

   

### 

 

PRESS RELEASE ENDS       

 

Editors Notes :   For further details please contact Mike Oakes  via e-mail chair@fun4all.org.uk  or 

Telephone 01249 660010       


